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Policy	Review	Subcommittee	
	 (Subcommittee	of	the	Board	of	Selectmen)	
Minutes	
June	20,	2018	
Room	1,	Fairbank	Center,	40	Fairbank	Road,	Sudbury	
	
PRESENT:	Bob	Haarde,	Janie	Dretler,	Pat	Brown	
	
The	meeting	convened	at	10:13	am.		The	June	13	minutes	were	
approved.	
	
Most	of	the	meeting	was	spent	discussing	the	Financial	Management	
Policies,	with	the	suggested	changes	incorporated	into	the	draft	
document.	
	
Ms.	Dretler	will	continue	to	work	on	a	recommended	fee	schedule	with	
the	Town	Manager,	considering	new	services	such	as	Airbnb	and	Uber.		
She	has	a	recommendation	for	permitting	“Selectwoman”	as	an	official	
title.	
	
Ms.	Brown	added	the	Selectmen’s	Ballot	Question	Policy	from	February	
2017	to	the	document.	
	
The	Subcommittee	agreed	to	present	the	policy	recommendations	it	has	
agreed	upon	to	the	full	Board	of	Selectmen	on	July	10.		It	was	unable	to	
schedule	another	meeting	prior	to	that	date.	
	
The	meeting	adjourned	at	10:59	am.	
	
Supporting	Document:	May	15,	2018	consolidated	draft	of	Selectmen’s	
Policies	


